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Regional Land Transport Committee 
 
Minute extract from meeting held on 2 May 2007 

 
Transmission Gully Motorway (TGM) 
 
Resolved  

 
That the Committee 

 
(1) Receives the report. 

 
(2) Notes the content of the report. 
 

 
Noted 
 

• In response to a question from Councillor Turver, Mr Taylor reported that 
estimates for revised costings of the Transmission Gully motorway will be 
provided at the beginning of 2008. 

 
• In response to a question from Mayor Brash, Mr Taylor stated that reports of 

geotechnical investigations of the planned Transmission Gully motorway route 
will be completed September 2007, and be publicly  available at the beginning 
of 2008. 

 
 
 


